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BOARD OF HEALTH 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

 
April 8, 2008 

The Board of Health held a meeting on Tuesday, April 8, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town 
Hall Meeting Room.  Members present were Tom Philippou and Lorin Johnson.  Others 
present were Shanna Large (Clerk), Ira Grossman, R.S. (NABH), Debra Skauen-
Hincliffe (221 Still River Road), and Kathy Bunnell (Harvard Press).  
 
The Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Business was as follows: 
  
 

 
BOH Budget 

The Board reviewed the budget for 2008-2009. After a brief discussion the Board agreed 
to cut some costs with regard to office supplies but all other expenses must stay the 
same. 
  
 

 
MRC/MOU 

The Board reviewed the Medical Reserve Corp’s Memo of Understanding (MOU).  This 
document would allow other volunteers associated with the Worcester MRC to help in 
the Town of Harvard in case an emergency event occurred.  Tom Philippou signed the 
MOU and it will be send to the Worcester MRC. 
 
 

 
Reverse 911 

Ira discussed with the Board the Reverse 911 system which is being offered currently 
free of charge for a year from the Worcester Sheriff’s office.  After a brief discussion the 
Board decided to contact the Sheriff’s office and arrange for a meeting regarding the 
Reverse 911 system for the officials of the town. 
 
 

 
Pesticide Spraying 

The Board reviewed an email regarding the name of the pesticides applied to the school 
grounds in May 2007.  After a brief discussion, a letter will be sent to the Harvard School 
Committee requesting the future application plans for the grounds and a copy of the 
license of the applicator.  This letter will also be sent to Rich Nota at the Harvard DPW.    
 
 
Kavinsky, 70 Park Lane
 

 – 

Ira talked to the Board about the permit for the above property.  There is a concern that 
the system is only 4 inches above the high ground water table.  The permit is for two 
component replacements of a sewer line and leaching area line.  These replacements 
would bring the system into Title 5 compliance.  After a brief discussion the Board signed 
the permit.   
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Permits 

Lisa Alder, 19 Blanchard Road 

 

– Single component replacement for an existing 
dwelling.  Installation of a Distribution Box. 

P&E Trust, South Shaker Road Map/Parcel 4/44

 

 -  Installation of a new four bedroom 
single family Subsurface Disposal System.  1500 Gallon septic tank and three trenches. 

Kavinsky, 70 Park Lane

 

- Component replacement for existing four bedroom dwelling.  
Installation of building sewer line and leach field line. 

 
 
Tom Philippou made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m.   Lorin Johnson 
seconded the motion.  The vote was 2-0 to approve. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Shanna Large, Clerk 
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